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Attorneys Ally Cunningham, Sarah Lintecum and Grant Harse published a "PFAS Regulations for

Groundwater Could Be Imminent" article in Bloomberg Law. In the Nov. 3, 2020 article, they say more

federal and state action on PFAS in groundwater is likely. They also provide specific suggestions for

businesses facing evolving PFAS regulation at all levels of government and potential PFAS liability.


